
Prince  William  and  Kate
Middleton:  Upbeat  Despite
Photo Scandal

By Nicole Weintraub

Prince William and Kate Middleton are continuing on their tour
in honor of the reign of the Queen despite the recent release
of  revealing  photos  of  the  Duchess,  according  to  People.
Photos  of  Kate  Middleton  have  been  circulated  of  her
sunbathing topless. While the royal couple is outraged over
the publication of these photos, they refuse to allow the
scandal to put a damper on their tour. “Their royal highnesses
will not allow this story in any way to dampen that heartfelt
and genuine enthusiasm,” revealed a source from the palace.
The couple continued on their tour by hoisting themselves up a
tree via harness in the rainforest of the Danum Valley.

What are some ways to support your partner when they’re the
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victim of gossip?

Cupid’s Advice:

Rumors, gossip and drama happen all of the time, regardless of
your age. Here are some ways to support your partner when
gossip occurs:

1. Don’t blow it out of proportion: Do not make a big deal out
of the circulating gossip that is currently surrounding your
partner. The last thing they want you to do is to focus on
what is being said.

2. Offer comfort: Make sure that your partner does not believe
the gossip or feel at all responsible for it. Offer comfort
and support to show them that you care about them and are
there for them.

3. Move on: Don’t dwell on the gossip issue. The longer time
you spend on drama, the worse your partner is going to feel.
If you ignore gossip, it eventually blows over.

How do you support your partner when gossip arises? Share your
stories with us!


